
 

Ensuring Educator Excellence 
 

           
Commission on Teacher Credentialing  
1900 Capitol Avenue Sacramento, CA  95811        (916) 324-8002        Fax (916) 324-8927        www.ctc.ca.gov 
Professional Services Division 
     
 

 
November 2017 
 
Dear Deans, Superintendents, Directors, and Chairs, 
 
We are pleased to provide the reports of program completers’ responses to the 2017 Program Completer Survey 
administered by the Commission on Teacher Credentialing. The attached reports provide summary responses from 
comthe California Standards for the Teaching Profession (CSTP), the survey lengths 
were shortened, and 


